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Full Text

The Permanent Forum supports the initiative of OHCHR to develop guidelines for
the protection of peoples in voluntary isolation and initial contact in the Amazon
Region and the Gran Chaco, which are currently under consultation with
indigenous organizations and the States concerned. The Permanent Forum
recommends that, in developing the guidelines, attention be directed to the
United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, particularly in
terms of the right to self-determination. The organizations in closest contact with
those indigenous peoples that remain in voluntary isolation or initial contact
should be involved in the elaboration of these guidelines.
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